
From: no-reply@agri.nv.gov 
To: Stephanie Hillyer; Gia Maraccini 
Cc: Allen Whitenack; Abigail Hanson; Jayashree X Konda 
Subject: Administrative Review Closed 
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 2:03:14 PM 

1/17/2024 

Stephanie Hillyer,Gia Maraccini 
Office Manager,Principal 
Mater Academy of Northern Nevada 
2680 E 9th St. 
Reno Nevada, 89512 

Dear Mr./Ms. Gia Maraccini, 

Thank you for completing and implementing the corrective action plan that resulted from the 
Administrative Review of the National School Lunch Program (NSLP), School Breakfast 
Program (SBP), in the Mater Academy of Northern Nevada from 12/5/2023 until 12/6/2023. 

The corrective action plan has been approved and the Administrative Review and Procurement 
Review are now closed. 

Thank you again for your continued efforts to provide nutritious meals to the youth in the 
(D)SFA/RCCI name. 
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